
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

Project update                                                                                   August 21, 2015  

Crews working Saturday, Aug. 22; Pump station connection work underway  
 

King County contractors will be working on the project’s underground storage tank this Saturday, Aug. 22 from 9 
a.m. - 6 p.m.  Some machinery may access Beach Dr. S.W. to transport equipment and materials from the 
staging area in Lowman Beach Park to the tank site across the street.  

In addition, crews have begun installing a new 
five-foot pipe in Lowman Beach Park to 
connect the new underground storage tank to 
the Murray Pump Station (see map). This 
work will continue through early fall. 

After the pipe is installed in the park, work will 
shift to the 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. 
Excavators will be used to install steel sheets 
and beams to hold soil and water back during 
pipe installation. Expect increased noise 
while these activities occur.  
This work will close one lane of Beach Dr. 
S.W. entirely, with the remaining lane 
available for local traffic, emergency and 
service vehicles only. Expect traffic delays of 
up to 15 minutes on the 7000 block of Beach 
Dr. S.W. during work hours. Park users or 
others parking between the project areas 
on the 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. risk 
being ticketed and towed during this phase of work. More information will be provided prior to the start of 
lane closures. 

To protect public safety, the following vehicle and pedestrian restrictions will remain in effect on Beach Dr. S.W.: 

• Vehicle access for local, emergency and service traffic only 
• Bicyclists will be asked to walk their bikes through the area during work hours 
• Pedestrians are being directed to the western sidewalk around the work area 

What to expect:  
• Work from 7:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. weekdays and from 9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. on Saturday, Aug. 22  
• Crews working on Beach Dr. S.W. and inside the underground storage tank area 
• Increased noise, truck traffic, congestion, and traffic delays on streets near the project site 
• No parking on the 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W.  
• Flaggers and signs directing traffic on Beach Dr. S.W. and at the intersection with 48th Ave. S.W. 
• Pedestrian traffic will be directed to the west sidewalk on Beach Dr. S.W. 
• Bicyclists will be asked to dismount when passing through the 7000 block of Beach Dr. S.W. 
• Steel sheets may be used to cover trenches after hours. Bicyclists should use extreme caution 
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